
                                                                                                                                                   

TRIPS 
 

Can all outstanding balances for Flip Out, Blackpool and Blair Drummond 
please be paid for by Friday the 23rd of June. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Blair Drummond Safari Park:- 
 
Could all pupils attending Blair Drummond Safari Park please see Miss Smith in Tech 5 CDT at break or 
lunch to collect an information letter. 
 
 

 
Flip Out Trip 
Could all pupils who are going on the Flip Out trip please attend a short meeting in the hall at break 
time on Wednesday 21 June.  

 
 
Watersports Trip 
Anyone who has signed up for Watersports  and have paid £5 for the trip on Thursday 29th June 
please come to the hall on Thursday at break for details. 
There are still some spaces available  
 
Miss Fingleton 
 
Blackpool Trip 

Could anyone who missed the Blackpool Pleasure Beach meeting please collect an information leaflet 
from Miss McQuaker in Street 1.  

 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Careers Appointments – Pupils should check School 
Noticeboards daily for Appointments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASSEMBLIES 
 
The following assemblies will take place during registration over the final two weeks of term: 
 
 
Wednesday 21st June- S3 
Thursday 22nd June- S4 
Friday 23rd June- S5/S6 
Tuesday 27th June- S2 
 
 
The focus of the assemblies will be introducing our new Head Boy and Head Girl. In S4-S6 assemblies, 
Mrs Rankin will also be delivering a short input on 16+ destinations.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Scotland Reads 
 
Please can everyone interested in tutoring for Scotland Reads come and sign up in GT5, Weds 21st and 
Thurs 22nd lunchtime?    We will have information for new tutors and also hope to see some old tutors. 
It's just a sign up - training will be in August.   
 
Mrs Little and Ms Gosling 

 
 
 



 
 
RED LIDDED RECYCLING BINS 
 
A reminder to all pupils that the red lidded bins are for the recycling of plastic 
bottles and cans only. 
 
Please do not put general waste into these bins or they will be classed as 
contaminated and won't get recycled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Non Uniform Day 
 
Tuesday 27 June 2023 will be a non-uniform day to help raise funds 

for the Stranraer Community Fireworks display and other charities; 
suggested donation is £1. Senior Support Ambassadors will visit 
Registration classes. Please note football tops etc are however 

prohibited.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Club – Quilting/Sewing 

 

 

I would like to start up a new club in August. I am entirely self taught in quilting (have books 

and youtube), but do enjoy it, so no experience necessary – just a wish to do some crafting. 

Starting with some hand quilting / applique and maybe working up to machine. We could 

make things just for ourselves, or maybe try for a big item to auction off. Here are some 

pictures of things I have made. 

If you are interested could you come to a quick meeting this Friday lunchtime (23rd) at 13:30 

in Science 9 so I can gauge interest to see if it is worth setting it up. 

 

Mrs Stobo 

 
 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  

 


